
Calhoun County's GOOD MUSIC Station 

WOXR 
AM -1580 

P. O. BOX 3770 
OXFORD, AL 36203 

December 16, 1987 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

205/835-1580 
205/835-1581 

This letter is to confirm your reception of WOXR on December 9, 1987. 

The advertisement at 4:31pm was for Salvage Sales. All the data was 

correct to the best of my knowledge. Thank you for writing to let us know 
of your reception in Walnutport Pennsylvania. 

We generate a (CA 2500 watt transmittance. We switched to low power 
at 4:44:30 which explains the reason you stopped receiving us. Again, I 

would like to thank you for writing. 

Sincerely, 

ueorge Salmon 
General Manager 
WOXR*AM Radio 


